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C. New CIP Projects

• The Council concurs with the addition of 1 new project to the six-year CIP, consisting of

one (1) new sewer project in Prince George's County. The project listed below has a

projected total cost of $1,137,000 with $175,000 programmed in FY 2025.

S-000131.14 National View Sewer Main

D. All Other Projects

Total Cost 

$1.1 M 

FY 2025 

$175 K 

• The Council concurs with all projects as proposed in WSSC FY 2025 - 2030

Capital Improvements Program.

MARYLAND-NATIONAL CAPITAL PARK AND PLANNING COMMISSION 

We recommend approval of agency-wide collective bargaining and 

compensation policies that consider adjustments for similar employees of both counties, 

namely (1) adjustments required under the Commission's agreements with the Fraternal 

Order of Police Lodge #30 and the Municipal and County Government Employees 

Organization (MCGEO), respectively, pending final negotiations and ratification of each 

agreement and (2) adjustments for non-represented employees. Compensation adjustments 

should not exceed the amount proposed in the Commission's FY 2025 budget ($6.4 million for 

Montgomery County and $8.9 million for Prince George's County). 

With regard to the FY 2025 Central Administrative Services (CAS) budget, the 

Commission's proposed budget is $12,946,404 for Montgomery County and $14,882,859 for 

Prince George's County. Montgomery County approved a reduction in the Commission's 

requested budget, resulting in a total increase of $1,222,533 for the Montgomery County portion. 

In the alternative, we recommend approval of an increase of $1,252,899 for the Montgomery 

County portion of the CAS budget. This will result in a revised CAS budget of $12,479,391 for 

Montgomery County and $14,429,608 for Prince George's County. 




